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October 17, 1979

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I want to personally tell you how much I appreciate the efforts
you have put forth on my behalf concerning the position of
Secretary of Education.

The support I have received from you and others throughout the
country means a great deal to me, and I am deeply thankful for
your friendship and your expression of confidence.

Warmest regards.

(y Sincerely,

0 W~ Jerry Apodaca
Chairman
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